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Important update: 

• Inspection Day – Monday 11th May 2020 (by appointment)  

• Autumn Bull Sale – Monday 18th May 2020 
 
 
Taking into consideration the current COVID-19 circumstances, we are pleased to clarify our bull sale on Monday 18th 
May 2020 will still take place. The following protocols, recommended by ALPA must be adhered to:  

• COVID-19 declaration must be completed by all attending; 
o You can find a copy of this declaration on our website in the ‘Sale Information’ section. We will also 

have copies available on sale day for you to complete.  
o The declaration includes: 

• Have you travelled internationally in the last 14 days? 

• Have you been in close contact with a person who has travelled internationally in the last 14 days? 

• Have you been in contact with a person diagnosed with coronavirus in the last 14 days? 

• Have you within the previous 72 hours, experienced flu like symptoms? 

• Are you feeling unwell now? 

• Attendance: only genuine buyers with a true intention to purchase must attend, plus essential staff including 
accredited livestock agents. 

• Practice social distancing: please ensure you are 1.5 metres apart, with no more than 2 people gathering at 
any one time. 

• Utilise hand washing facilities: we will have hand sanitiser available on sale day. 

• Pre-inspection by appointment is recommended. Our inspection day is on Monday 11th May. Please contact 
Bill (0428 245 208) or Tom (0422 050 019) to arrange an appointment. 

• Auctions Plus: You are encouraged where possible to utilise Auctions Plus, phone bidding or to place an 
order with your Livestock Agent. 

o Reminder: if you are intending to operate over Auctions Plus and are not already registered, this 
must be completed 24 hours prior to sale.  

 
Sale day 
Refreshments will be available and will be pe-packaged for hygiene reasons. Unfortunately, in adherence to the 
latest social gathering guidelines, and to limit time on site we are unable to invite you to stay for refreshments after 
the sale.  
 
Thank you in advance for adhering to these protocols. Your wellbeing is our highest priority.  
 
We hope to catch up with you in person soon.  
 
 
 
 

 

  


